
LITTLE TIGERS PRESCHOOL 

& CHILD CARE CENTER 
94 WEST CHURCH STREET 

PICKERINGTON, OH  43147 
(614) 837-3932 

Fax: (614) 837-3997 

Email: littletigers@att.net 

TAX ID: 31-1220-783 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

We have made changes to improve the security at the Center. Effective Monday July 24, 2017 

we will begin the implementation of our new PROXIMITY CARD READER which must be 

used to gain access to the building. This will provide additional security for your child/children 

in our care. 

 

There are fees for this endeavor, and they are:  

Deposit for new card: $15.00 each (which will be refunded when the Key Fobs are returned.) 

Replacement card: $50.00 each (Please do not lose a card!) 

You may order as many cards as you would like for those picking up your children.  

 

If someone else other than a cardholder is picking up your child, they will need to ring the bell 

located on the left-hand side of the door and provide a STATE ISSUED PICTURE ID. In 

compliance with state law, we will not release a child to some one without PICTURE ID. 

 

We will need to know how many cards you will require and who will be assigned to each card. 

Please fill out the form below and return by before your child starts so that we can program the 

cards. 

 

 

Name:________________________ Name of Child/children:___________________________ 

 

I will need _____ cards @ $15.00 each (paid by cash or check) 

 

Names of card users: 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
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